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I am against the proposed Vendors Tax as it not fair to tax the family home to fund infrastructure 

which will benefit all the residents of NSW. There are already council contributions in place that 

developers have to pay when they develop these properties. This extra tax will drive prices down 

and stifle development in the area. I feel that that this tax will prevent people from moving on and 

opening up this area for the development and jobs we need. 


